
Sincerely, 

Magdalena R. Gryglak  
Health Physicist 
Materials Licensing Branch 

License No. 13-18506-01 
Docket No. 030-13805 

Enclosure:  Amendment No. 28 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION III 
2443 WARRENVILLE RD. SUITE 210 

LISLE, IL  60532-4352 

Tasha Eicher 
President 
DeKalb Memorial Hospital, Inc. 
1316 E 7th St. 
Auburn, IN 46706 

Dear Ms. Eicher: 

Enclosed is Amendment No. 28 to your U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) Material 
License No. 13-18506-01 for DeKalb Memorial Hospital, Inc. in accordance with your request 
dated December 30, 2019 to terminate the license.    

We understand that radioactive material authorized for use on NRC License No. 13-18506-01 
will be used under NRC License No. 13-01284-02 for Parkview Health.  Additionally, the 
location of use will be added to NRC License no. 13-01284-02.  No other changes in personnel 
or the radiation safety program are anticipated at this time.  Based on the information provided, 
NRC License No. 13-18506-01 is hereby terminated. 

Please review the enclosed document carefully and be sure that you understand all conditions.  
If there are any errors or questions, please notify the NRC Region III office at (630) 829-9887 so 
that we may provide appropriate corrections and answers. 

In accordance with Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations (CFR) 2.390, a copy of this letter 
and its enclosure will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public 
Document Room or from ADAMS, accessible from the NRC Web site at 
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.  

Magdalena R. 
Gryglak

Digitally signed by Magdalena 
R. Gryglak 
Date: 2020.04.03 09:10:30 
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